
 
 

N O T I C E 
 

AGENDA 
 
 

1. The Honolulu Board of Water Supply will give the Stakeholder Advisory Group a 
tour of the Halawa Shaft and Xeriscape Garden on February 20, 2016.   The tour 
is information only.  

 
RSVPs are required as space is limited.  Contact the BWS Communications 
Office for further information.  808-748-5041. 


